
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a fabulous week of learning we have had in Class 1.The children have enjoyed lis-
tening to the story of ‘Jack and the beanstalk’ and getting busy with many activities re-
lated to the story including making their own castle and activities in ‘Treetops Tuesday’. 
We have also been learning about the features of a castle and why castles were so dif-
ficult to attack. The children have learnt two news sounds ‘d’ and ‘t’ - well done Class 1! 

Ivy and Grace retold the story using the 
characters and props.  

“These are the towers, they are 
round. I will need 4 of them.” 
Great work Freddie R. 

Charlotte practised her counting and made a castle 
from the wooden blocks. “It has a tower”.   

Evie worked hard sounding out and blending 
the sounds to read words. Go Evie! 


